
 

 

 

Executive Director’s Confirmation of Support   

Our experience with the Racial Justice Institute (RJI) confirms that organizational support is 
critical to success in the RJI. Such support includes allowing adequate time for cohort members 
to participate in all online activities and work on equity team projects with fellow cohort 
members.  We are confident that your program’s investment in the RJI will begin to bear fruit 
even during the seven months of formal programming; the impact of this investment will be even 
greater as your organization and team members begin to institutionalize practices that support 
racial equity work going forward. Sign below to acknowledge your organizational commitment 
to support applicant’s participation in RJI and join us for the below webinar to learn more about 
RJI.  

RJI 2021 Open House Webinar: Wednesday, January 20, 2:00 - 3:30 EST  

Join us for the 2021 Racial Justice Institute Open House. We will share information about our 

curriculum, what participants can expect during the seven-month Institute and hear from 

alumni about what the experience has meant for them and their advocacy. This is also a great 

opportunity for you and your staff to ask questions. Register here. 

 

Please fill out the attached form, save as a new PDF, and upload to the application here. 

 
Applicant(s): __________________________________________________________ 
 
Organization: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Executive Director Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
Executive Director Signature: _____________________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

https://www.povertylaw.org/event/racial-justice-institute-open-house/
https://fs7.formsite.com/nFQ7qo/ti0jounund/form_login.html
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